
Pay Account dates affected by Daylight Saving

Dates against invoices on the Pay Account page were being affected by a Daylight Saving setting at the user PC level.

If the computer's Date & Time setting "Adjust for daylight saving time automatically" was enabled, the date would display incorrectly in some scenarios. 
This has now been corrected.
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